
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
Apr 3, 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, 
Shoshana Mulé 
 
The Board voted 5-0 to maintain the parking spot in front of 37 Lexington from Apr 1-
Dec. 1. 
 
The decks will be reviewed for repairs and replacement. 
 
The buildings are scheduled to be power washed. 
 
Bartlett Trees scheduled to prune and maintain trees to be completed by 5/06. 
 
Water shed landscaping will be quoted. 
 
Street lights need to be repaired or replaced. 
 
Shoshana Mulé to review insurance premiums and policy. 
 
Hayes to be contacted to repaint white parking lines. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday May 1 6pm 3 Lex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


